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CIRCULAR NOTE

UPDATE
Coronavirus Disease COVID-19

The Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Denmark, Protocol Department, presents its
compliments to all Heads of Diplomatic Missions accredited to Denmark and to
International Organizations and Other Missions resident in Copenhagen and
has the honour to share the following:

Due to the serious development of the Corona virus in Denmark, the Danish
Government has decided to reduce manning of all public institutions to the
minimum required to ensure efficient response to the crisis and other core tasks
as well as the continued functioning of critical infrastructure. Accordingly, most
of the staff of the Ministry of Foreign Affairs like other ministries and public
authorities are working from home, and the ability of the Ministry to respond to
requests and questions from diplomatic missions is limited.

In order to stay updated on the latest information, please see:

® https:/ /www.sst.dk/corona
® https: oliti.dk/coronavirus-i-danmark/in-english

We further encourage you to make use of Danish speaking staff to monitor the
regular press conferences conducted by representatives of the Danish
Government.

The Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Denmark, Protocol Department, takes this
opportunity to renew to all Heads of Diplomatic Missions accredited to
Denmark and to International Organizations and Other Missions resident in
Copenhagen the assurances of its highest consideration.

Copenhagen, 12 March 2020

To Heads of Diplomatic Missions accredited to Denmatk
and International Organisations and Other Missions
resident in Copenhagen



